RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

August 13, 2008

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, August 13, 2008 at 4:02 in the Media Center.

Members Present included:  Ms. McGray, Ms. Brooks, Mrs. Abell, Mrs. Freeeman.

There is an opening for a teacher member and a parent member at this time.

Guests:  Mr. James Smith RMS Youth Service Center Director.  Mr. Smith told the council has assisted 32 families with supplies and clothing.  

Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda and Mrs. Freeman seconded.

Minutes:  The minutes of the July 2 meeting were reviewed.  Mrs. Freeman made the motion to approve the minutes and Mrs. Abell seconded.

Policies:  No new policies at this time.  Committees will be formed at the next faculty meeting.

Planning:  Ms. McGray discussed the NCLB scores and Tier status.  Letters will be sent home to parents offering an alternate school.  The council will also be revising the Comprehensive School Improvement Plan.

Budget:  Ms. McGray stressed the importance of using as much of the Per Pupil Allotment in instruction as possible.  There will also be a finance meeting held with team leaders & department chairs to go over the Red Book policies.

New Business:  Ms. McGray introduced the new RTI system and the office discipline policy was handed out to the members.  The council held a discussion on the policy. Mrs. Abell made the motion to approve the policy and Ms. Brooks seconded.  The council voted to approve the RTI System policy.

Mrs. Freeman made a suggestion that the school get involved with the Toys for Tots program this year instead of a can food drive.  A discussion was held and agreed this would be a good charity drive for the school.

Teacher SBDM elections will be at the next faculty meeting on August 20th.  The parent SBDM election will be arranged by Parents for Progress.

Ms. McGray announced that Charla Young of WAVE 3 TV will be here September 19th at 9:30 to give a motivational speech to our school.

Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  September 3, 2008.  Ms. Brooks made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Mrs. Freeman seconded.  The meeting ended at 5:05.

Respectfully Submitted,

Laura McGray, Principal

Radcliff Middle School

